
S a n D i e g o S w i n g D a n c e C l u b
R u l e s o f C o n d u c t

The SDSDC does not tolerate any form of sexual harassment
(verbal or physical).

 Teaching on the social dance floor is not appropriate. Even so
called “friendly advice” regarding another’s dancing can be hurtful.

 Standing and talking on the dance floor takes away valuable dance
space. Please socialize off the floor.

Be considerate of other dancers. Remember, West Coast Swing is
considered a slotted dance and that we all need to share the floor.

It is important to try and stay in your own dance space and take
smaller steps when necessary, especially when the floor is full.

Dancing brings us into others’ personal space; we all need to be
aware of our personal hygiene.

To avoid hurt feelings, if you refuse a dance for any reason, avoid
accepting another invitation during the same song.

 Flirtation is a part of dancing, but sexually suggestive dancing is
bad form.

 Dress appropriately; No tank tops or sleeveless shirts or shorts for
men or bare midriffs for women. Ladies full skirts can swirl all the way
up. Please wear appropriate undergarments.

 Please bus your table and do not create additional work for our
wonderful volunteers.


